
Safeguarding Update for Governors – Summer Term 2021 
 

Status Update 

 

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL): Jenni Logan 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (Deputy DSL): Sue Gregg and Bev Morgan 

 

Summer Term 2021 (10.05.21)– 12 children in total 

• 2 children from 2 families at Child protection (1 family, 2 children recently closed to CP and Social 
Care and 1 child recently accelerated to CP from EH) 

• 0 children at Child in Need (1 family, 2 children recently closed to CIN) 

• 7 children from 5 families at Locality led Early Help with EH Workers (1 family with 1 child 
recently closed to Early Help) 

• 3 children from 2 families at school led Early Help (1 family with 2 children recently closed to EH) 
 
 

Attendance of 12 children at April 21 Review 
 

 Attendance % Action Taken After April Attendance Review 

Child A 88.5% Addressed through CP meetings 

Child B 94.2% Addressed through CP meetings 

Child C 62.7% Addressed through EH TAF meetings  
(C coded during school Closure Jan 4th to March 8th) 

Child D 61.4% Addressed through EH TAF meetings 
(C coded during school Closure Jan 4th to March 8th) 

Child E 63.8% Addressed through EH TAF meetings 
(C coded during school Closure Jan 4th to March 8th) 

Child F 96.3% Great Improvement Review Letter 

Child G 93.6% Continue to address through EH TAF meetings 

Child H 75% Not in school in Oct 20. Address through EH TAF meetings 

Child I  Was not in school in April 21. Address any attendance through 

EH TAF meetings 

Child J 98.4% No issue, above 96% 

Child K 100% No issue, above 96% 

Child L 94.2% Addressed through EH TAF meetings 

Attendance has improved since the October review 

Attendance has decreased since the  
October review 

Attendance updates have been given to Social workers or Early Help workers throughout the term. 

Attendance forms part of all Core, CIN or TAF meetings. 

Training and Development 

 

• The Designated Safeguarding Lead attended training on supporting children experiencing 

domestic abuse 07.12.20 

• The Designated and Deputy DSL attend monthly EH link worker meetings and challenge and 

support each other. 

• The DSL and Deputy DSL attended the safeguarding Forum (03.03.21) 

• The DSL and Deputy DSL meet weekly to discuss safeguarding cases to ensure effective 

support is being given.  

• All staff have received training on FGM, Honour based abuse and Forced marriage by Deborah 

Whelan (JMAT Lead) 27.04.21. 

 


